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RE: 1 Grant Street - 36-0-20 - R-6 Zon 

Dear Tom, 

I ha e re 'earched our microfiche rue' along with the pre-1957 Assessor card on the same pro pert . Our files 
ar nol real definit as to what wa pr sent just prior to June 5, I 57. The As essors ard was based IIp)n a 
1952 a sessment and showed a two unit. J ha e access to a 1 55 City Dire 'tory which shows me an even closer 
look at what was prescnt in the building at th t time. hat directory does show tour di erent occupants. There 
is some inference of a p ssiblc rooming hOLlse, but the specifics are unclear. I am interpreting these lour 
occupants as tour apartments. 

It is my det rnunation that those tour units may continue. It is my und 'rslanding that four unjts present I exist 
in this building today. They may continue as legally none nforming. Any incr ase from lhi number of units 
would be required to m et the current ordinance at the time of proposed change under a building p rmjt 
application. 

Very Truly Your, 

Marge Schmuckal 
Zoning Adminis alar 
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cc: Harold Stoddard,S Smithwood Dr.. o. Ya1l110uth. ME 04097 
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